
From:                                         Lewis Pulley <Lewis.Pulley@fcc.gov>

Sent:                                           Wednesday, February 19, 2014 9:17 AM

To:                                               Washburn, Lisa

Cc:                                               Yvonne Harris; Lynn Kalagian; Wanda Hardy; Valerie Jones

Subject:                                     RE: EEO Audit for Station WXIN(TV), Indianapolis, IN

 

Dear Ms. Washburn,

 

Because of the recent grant of the station’s renewal application, there is no need to respond to the audit and 
we will dismiss it and close out the file.

 

 

 

Lewis C. Pulley

Assistant Chief, Policy Division

Media Bureau

Federal Communications Commission

 

From: Washburn, Lisa [mailto:EWashburn@tribune.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 8:27 PM
To: Lewis Pulley
Subject: EEO Audit for Station WXIN(TV), Indianapolis, IN

 

Mr. Pulley,

 

This is written on behalf of Tribune Broadcasting Indianapolis, LLC, licensee of Station WXIN(TV), 
Indianapolis, IN (Facility ID No. 146) to report the grant six months ago on August 16, 2013 of the station’s 
most recent license renewal application (FCC File No. BRCDT-20130328AID).  Please advise whether 
WXIN(TV) must nonetheless respond to the February 12, 2014 audit.  Thank you.

 



Lisa Washburn

Assistant General  Counsel

Tribune Company

435 N. Michigan Ave., 6th Floor

Chicago, IL 60611

phone:  312-222-4191

fax:  312-222-4206

email:  ewashburn@tribune.com

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This e-mail and any attachments are sent by an attorney and are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege.  If you are not the intended 
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and delete this copy from your system.  Thank you for your cooperation.
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